
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

         24th January 2020  

Dear Parents and Guardians. 

 

Re: Year Four Roman Workshop 

 

On Thursday 6th February Year 4 will be visited by a company called ‘Portals to 

The Past’ to talk with the children about their exciting Roman topic. Bringing with 

them artefacts, activities and exciting surprises, it is a fantastic opportunity for 

the children to immerse themselves in practical activities and will enhance the 

teaching of our topic this term. We are sure the children will enjoy the experience 

and it will provide useful information for their learning.  

 

If possible, we would like the children to dress up in Roman costume for the day. 

We have attached some pictures below for some ideas: 

 

 

 
 

 These costumes are widely available on eBay or amazon, or get creative and make 

your own!  

 

The cost of the visit is funded by NST (Northmead Supporters Team) so 

there is no cost for parents or guardians.  

 

Each class will spend an hour with the specialist throughout the day. The company 

are bringing other exciting activities for us to do in class for the rest of the day 

to support their experience. There will be no maths or literacy on this day and no 

homework will be set this week.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Year Four Teaching Team 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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